
Festive Decor Expectations for Tenants 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

As the festive season approaches, we are excited to see our community come alive with 

decorations and the spirit of celebration. To ensure a harmonious environment for all residents, 

we would like to outline our expectations regarding festive decor: 

• All decorations should be tasteful and not cause damage to the property. 

• Avoid using items that may pose safety hazards (e.g., open flames, excessive electrical 

decorations). 

• Decorations should not obstruct walkways or entrances, ensuring safety and accessibility. 

• Please limit the use of outdoor decorations to your designated area, respecting neighbors' 

space. 

• We encourage the use of eco-friendly materials wherever possible. 

Please remove all festive decor by [date], so that common areas remain neat and presentable. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, feel free to reach out to the management 

office. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we wish you a joyful festive season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property Management Company] 


